
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: Fr. John Monaghan    Pastor Emeritus: Fr. Pat Flanagan 
Parish Secretary and Child Safety Officer: Liz Micallef      
Parish Office: 21 Burns St. Maryborough. Open: 10.00am–12.00 noon Friday        
Phone: 0466 451 984.  Email: maryborough@ballarat.catholic.org.au   
St Augustine’s School: 5460 4440   Principal: Mrs. Sonia Turner   
 

4th June 2023 – The Most Holy Trinity 

Collections “Thank You” First Collection –    $673   For Clergy support and Presbytery expenses.    

Second Collection - Parish Planned Giving – $734  For Parish expenses and Church maintenance. 

ST. KEVIN’S, AVOCA – 8.30am Mass 1st and 3rd Sundays of each month.  
   – 8.30am Assembly at Avoca on 2nd, 4th & 5th Sundays of each month.  
    

ST. MARY’S, DUNOLLY – 8.30am Mass 2nd and 4th Sundays of each month.  
   – 8.30am Assembly at Dunolly on 1st & 3rd Sundays of each month. 
  

ST. PATRICK’S, BEALIBA – 8.30am Mass on the 5th Sunday of the month.  
 

ST. AUGUSTINE’S, MARYBOROUGH – 6.00pm Saturday and 10.30am Sunday  
 

Tuesday 6th June          – 10.00am Mass  
Wednesday 7th June        – 10.00am Mass  
Thursday 8th June            – 10.00am Mass  
Friday 9th June                 – 12.00 Midday Mass 

 

Readers     Psalm/Prayer   Gifts 
June 10 D Hamilton   B Crameri    Walsh Family 
June 11 T Bell    K Lloyd    Cameron Family  
June 17 M Lacey   G Hadwen    B Teggerth 
June 18 B O’Connor   T Waterson    Taylor Family  
 
 

WOULD YOU LIKE A CHAT???? Terry Ranger has been coming 

here for many years. Terry’s experience in counselling is vast and is a 
great help to those who have been to see him. His next visit will be 
Friday 23rd June. If you would like to have a chat about anything please 
ring him to make an appointment on 5331 4032.                   
                          

READER’S ROSTER: We are currently updating rosters.  Please 

email maryborough@ballarat.catholic.org.au to us know if you would 
like to join the reading roster or if you are no longer available. 

 
 
 
 

 

St. Augustine’s Parish, Maryborough 
~inc. St. Kevin’s, Barnett St. Avoca, St. Mary’s, Hardy St. Dunolly,  
St. Patrick’s, Pyrenees H’way & Evans St. Amphitheatre,   
St. Patrick’s, Main St. Bealiba, St. Augustine’s, Burke St, Maryborough~ 
 
 
 
 
St. Patrick’s, Pyrenees Highway & Evans St. Amphitheatre,   St. Patrick’s, Main St. Bealiba.   

St. Patrick’s, Barkly-Redbank Rd Redbank.~ 
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Remembering those who have died:                                                                    

We pray for those who died recently and those whose 

anniversaries are at this time: David Tucker, Ray Bell, 

Colin Ridley, Fr Brendan Smith,    Pat Balfour, Michael 

Alexander, Grace Whitlock, Mary Clegg, Jack Scarce, Alan 

Dellavedova, Eileen Williams, Pauline Fellows,   Marie 

Taylor, Katherine Daly, Margaret McMillan, Robyn de 

Castel, William Montgomery, Jan Burnett, Eve Dridan 

 

PLANNED GIVING ENVELOPES: As we near the end of this 

financial year, our Parish Finance Committee appreciates our Planned 
Giving being brought up to date and offers our sincere thanks for your 
continued generous support of our parish. Envelopes for the next 
financial year being picked up from Avoca, Dunolly and the back of St 
Augustine’s church. Also, please pass on or deliver any “leftovers” so 
these are all distributed by the end of June. Anyone not already in 
Planned Giving are invited to ask to join this by completing the below 
form and either returning this to our parish office or placing this on any 
collection in the next couple of weeks. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

NEW PARISHIONERS or CHANGED ADDRESS or CONTACT DETAILS                                                                                              

Please place on collection plate or drop in / post / email                               

to our 21 Burns St. Parish Office. 
 

NAME …………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

ADDRESS ……………………………………………………………………………… 

 

PHONE ………………………      

 

EMAIL  ……………………………………………………. 

 

I wish to join St Augustine’s Parish Planned Giving Program.     

 Yes          No          (Please circle) 


